
From: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
To: Salas, Alfredo E.
Cc: Biazar, Shahab; Wolfley, Jolene; Webb, Robert L.
Subject: ROW Vacation City Council Packet and City Council Memo for PR-2021-005984
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 11:19:00 AM

Good afternoon Alfredo,
 
The following link is to the ROW Vacation City Council Packet and City Council memo for PR-2021-
005984, recommended for approval by the DRB on May 11, 2021. Because there's over 5,000 square
feet of street right-of-way vacation proposed in the application, the DRB was a recommending body
and the ROW Vacation must be placed on a City Council meeting agenda and be approved by the
City Council.
 
https://sfftp.cabq.gov/link/biPH-xQFs6g/
 
The ROW Vacation City Council Packet and City Council memo for PR-2021-005984 can also be found
internally at the following location:
 
X:\PL\SHARES\PL-Share\DRB\Vacations to City Council\PR-2021-005984 2109 - 2111 San Mateo Blvd
Vacation
 
 

Jay Rodenbeck
Planning Manager
Development Review Services
o 505.924.3994
e jrodenbeck@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
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